
2021 HALEKULANI MEN’S BOWLING
SUB CLUB ELECTION NOTICE

NOMINATIONS:
Nominations for the Chairperson, Secretary, Treasurer, Selector (4) & Match Committee (3) of Halekulani 
Men’s Bowling Club Sub Club Committee will open on Friday 29 October.

A candidate must be a full financial member of Mounties Group and Halekulani Men’s Bowling Club 
Sub Club.  

Nominations must be in writing, signed by the candidate and at least two (2) other financial members of 
Halekulani Men’s Bowling Club Sub Club. No financial member shall nominate more candidates than the 
number to be elected. 

Nomination forms will be available from the Bowls Manager or Duty Supervisor at Halekulani Bowling 
Club from Friday 29 October. 

LODGEMENT OF NOMINATION FORM:
Nominations must be lodged with the Club Supervisor not later than 17:00 hrs, Monday 8 November.  
A nomination cannot be withdrawn after this time and any defect must be rectified before this time. 
Nominations will be posted on Tuesday 9 November.

Nominations must be lodged with the Club Supervisor.

Should more than the required number of nominations be received a draw will be conducted to 
determine the order of candidates’ names (as they will appear on the ballot paper) at the Halekulani at 
10:00 hrs, Tuesday 9 November. Candidates or their representatives are invited to witness 
the draw. 

 

VOTING AT CLUB: 
Voting will take place at the Halekulani Bowling Club, 50 Natuna Ave, Budgewoi NSW 2262 on 
Wednesday 10 November & Friday 12 November from 15:00 hrs and concluding at 17:00 hrs on 
both days. Eligible members of the Halekulani Bowling Sub Club who are financial as at 10:00 hrs 2 
November 2021 are entitled to vote.  Eligible members must produce their current membership card to 
receive a ballot paper. 

The voting method for this election shall be First Past the Post using crosses. 

The elected Committee Members will be declared at the Extraordinary General Meeting of the Halekulani 
Bowling Sub Club to be held on Wednesday 17 November 2021 commencing at 16:00 hrs. 

Any enquiries concerning this election should be directed to Returning Officer Phil Coles. 


